
COVID -19  
Relief is here 
Are you a Hampton resident who has experienced job loss due to COVID -19?
AND you are having difficulty meeting your household needs (rent, 
mortgage, utility bill, internet, food)?

Help is available!

Healthy Families Partnership, Inc.
www.hamptonfamilies.org

Healthy Families Partnership, Inc., in 
partnership with Hampton Social Services, 
has received funds through the CARES 
Act to help families with basic expenses.  
Applications will be received on a first come 
first serve basis.  Fund support will end 
when funds are depleted or December 31, 
2020, whichever is first. 

It’s easy to apply
1.	 Email your request to  

hfpcares@hampton.gov 
Please include your contact information 
and phone number, a description of your 
job loss and current need.

2.	 If approved, you will be required to 
provide original documentation of bill.

Don’t delay – apply today!


